
Recognizing Constitution Day at Eckerd College 
 

Each year, during the week of September 17 (in honor of the signing of the Constitution on 
September 17, 1787), the Office of the Dean of Students sends an email to the entire Eckerd 
community in observance of this holiday. In this email, the Dean encourages students to reflect 
upon the importance of the Constitution as well as directs them to a website dedicated to the 
Constitution. The website is listed below: 
http://www.archives.gov/national-archives-experience/charters/constitution.html 

 
In addition to the email, Eckerd's Office of Campus Activities sponsors a Constitution 
information booth during the ECOS Club Fair that is held annually in September. Visitors to the 
booth have an opportunity to become reacquainted with the Constitution and enjoy themed 
refreshments, such as red, white, and blue popsicles. 
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